
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Greetings from the Kamla Nehru Group of Institutions ! 

The Kamla Nehru Group of Institutions was established in 1973, 

to promote science and technology/ technical education in Eastern U.P. with a vision to promote 

excellence in education as this area lacked growth and development vis-à-vis the other regions. 

 In the last four decades around four hundred thousand students have passed out in the 

streams of Science and Technology, Management, Pharmacy, Law, Agriculture, etc. and are 

successfully serving the country in various capacities.  Our alumni are placed with some of the 

leading organizations in the country like IBM, Escorts, Pfizer, Ranbaxy, TCS, HDFC, TATA 

Motors, etc. 

At Kamla Nehru Group of Institutions, we have always endeavoured on building technical & 

professional capabilities through structured process of academics, technical and skill based 

training besides enhancing students’ working & communication skills. The group believes in 

updating latest and innovative technical know- how of professional sectors by inviting eminent 

personalities i.e. academic experts from diverse education frameworks to share their learning 

and enable students to get ready for their future journey across subjects of concern. 

 

The programmes at our institute are conducted in highly professional manner and engineers 

produced have the potential to meet the challenges faced by modern industries. However, there 

is a need to introduce our graduating engineers to the industry. This can be best achieved by 

developing an effective interaction between the industrial sector and the graduating students. 

In order to bring the industry closer to the students, the institute is organizing a JOB FAIR on 

6th and 7th April 2013 at the premises of the Kamla Nehru Group of Institutions, 

Faridipur, Sultanpur. It is pertinent to mention that the job fair 2013 also provide a good 

platform to the participants of the industry, to introduce their respective organizations and 

display their products. 

 

Your participation in the event would be a great source of inspiration and encouragement for us. 

 

Looking forward to receive you at Sultanpur. 
Time: 10:00 A.M.  onwards, 

Venue: Faridipur Campus. 

Contact No: 9415444436, 9919920199 

Thanking You, 

With best Regards, 

 

 
Director 

Kamla Nehru Group of Institutions, Faridipur, Sultanpur-228118 (U.P.) 

India  Visit us at http://www.knmt.org.in 
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